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Years 5/6 Aladdin Performances


Dear Parents
Our Years 5/6 rehearsals for Aladdin Jr are underway.  The performances will be held at Oakleigh South Secondary College, Christine Strachan Theatre, Bakers Road, Oakleigh South.  This event will be the culmination of weeks of hard work and practice.  It is expected that ALL students will attend the two evening performances.  Every student has a part to play in the musical so absences will negatively affect the performance.  A professional recording will be made available for purchase as a memory of the event (details to follow).
Tickets for the Performances will be available from Tuesday, 26th July.  
The performances will be held over two consecutive nights:
Tuesday, 23rd August at 7pm
Wednesday, 24th August at 7pm
The cost of tickets is $15 for adults and $10 for children (performing students do not pay).  If you bring prams they must be left in the foyer of the theatre.  There will be no reserve seating - all tickets are general admission.  Tickets will be sent home with your child.   Please complete and return the form below to the school office by Monday, 15th August.   
If you have any questions about this event please speak to your child’s teacher, Michele or Lucy.  
Looking forward to a great event.

Lucy Greco
Performing Arts Teacher 


……………………………………………………..………………………….…………………………….……………………………………………………..

TICKET ORDER FORM				Please return to the school office by 15th August
             
 Student Name: ________________________________     	        Grade: ___________________

	
PERFORMANCE
	
NUMBER OF TICKETS


	
	Adult  ($15)                        
	Child  ($10)

	Tuesday, 23rd August 
 Year 5/6 presents
Aladdin Jr @ 7.00pm
	
	

	Wednesday, 24th August 
 Year 5/6 presents
Aladdin Jr @ 7.00pm
	
	

	

	
	

	
TOTAL ENCLOSED

	
$



image1.jpeg




